
Boy In The Woods  
 

Boy In The Woods Film Inc. 
1220 Dundas Street E,ON  
M4M 1S3 
bitwoffice@gmail.com 
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
Please be advised that filming in your immediate area will occur from October 20th in the AM hours to 
October 20th PM hours, with trucks beginning to park on the road the morning of. Trucks will be parked 
along Queens Ave and moving mid afternoon to Maple Hill Rd. Please bear with us as there may be 
temporary road stoppages around the areas of Memorial Park Dr. East and Hwy 534. 
 
Production crews will be operating at the film location of Memorial Park Dr East and Hwy 534 near Maple 
Hill Rd, during this period. 
 
The filming of this production will include parked production vehicles taking up part of the roadway.  
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding. Boy In The Woods Film Inc. has been 
working with the municipality in order to minimize disruption while filming in the community. Please see 
the Cast & Crew Conduct expectation attached with this letter. 
 
We appreciate your generous support and welcome you to observe filming from a safe distance without 
compromising the set. 
 
To obtain further information regarding the guidelines for filming, contact the Municipality of Powassan at 
(705) 724-2813 or reach out directly to. 
 
 Allison Quinn at 705-477-3935 aquinn@powassan.net 
 
Locations Manager - Patrick Tobin - 705-690-0882 - ptobin1986@gmail.com 
 
Assist Locations Manager - Mathieu Diotte 905-767-1469 diottemat@gmail.com 
 
Production Manager - Craig Fleming - 416-856-6064 planetofcraig@gmail.com 
 
Or your local Municipal Office 
 
Thank you once again  
 
Patrick Tobin & Boy In The Woods 
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